
Matagorda County Emergency Operation Center Press Release 

May 26, 2020 / 1200 hours / (Noon)  

For Immediate Release:  

We have a short report for today, Tuesday, the MCHD officials are reporting one new positive 

case of COVID-19 today, a male between the ages of 80 and 90. The patient is recovering at 

home.  

Again there was no report from the Palacios Community Medical Center. The last report we 

received said 19 negative and 0 pending. 

We will continue to provide press releases on Monday, Wednesday and Friday, unless something 

happens. 

The daily numbers are being posted on the Matagorda Regional Medical center dashboard. 

https://www.matagordaregional.org/covid19  

Our county total is 69 positive cases, of which 42 are recovered. Matagorda County’s number of 

active cases is now 22.  
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